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Dear parents/carers, 

I hope that the children have all enjoyed their week in their new classes and taking part in our 

Berrybrook by the Sea event, disco, end of year assemblies and Talent Show! 

It has been another very successful year at Berrybrook, with another ‘good’ visit from Ofsted and 

sets of very pleasing results in all statutory assessments. 

 

Please remember that from September onwards our school timings have changed: 

 Gate Opens and 
Day Begins 

Lunch End of Day 

Terrific for Twos 
and Nursery 

8:30am 
(Closes 8:40am) 

- Monday to Friday - 11:30am 
 

Reception 8:30am 
(Closes 8:40am) 

11:30am to 12:15pm Monday to Thursday - 3:25pm 
Friday - 1:20pm 

Key Stage One 8:30am 
(Closes 8:40am) 

12:00 noon to 12:45pm Monday to Thursday - 3:25pm 
Friday - 1:20pm 

Key Stage Two 8:30am 
(Closes 8:40am) 

12:15pm to 1:00pm Monday to Thursday - 3:25pm 
Friday - 1:20pm 

 

Please also remember that when buying new school uniform over the summer, it does not 

include trainers or jewellery. 

Remember to stay safe and look after each other over the summer. To those children and families 

who are leaving us, we wish them great luck for the future and hope that they look back on their 

time at Berrybrook with fondness. 

Thank you for all of the continued support through the year and all that you continue to do for 

your children. We look forward to welcoming you all back safe and sound on Tuesday 5th 

September 2023.  

 

Mr A Smith 
Head of School 
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